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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 16st January 2006
H –I (6)
Update on Public Art Programme – Per Cent for Arts Scheme 

As previously reported to the Committee and to the Council, ‘In Context 3’ the Council’s Per Cent for Art Programme includes a website specifically designed for the Programme. This website is now available to view at website address http://incontext.southdublin.ie
A briefing document for artists outlining the ethos and structure of ‘In Context 3’ and providing details on application procedure/submission requirements for the opportunities available through the programme, will be available in the near future. A copy will be provided to the Members.

The Public Art Co –Ordinator Ms Caroline Orr is available at the meeting to answer any queries which the members may have.  

